
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

March 16, 2015 
 
 
 
ITEM:  III.C. 
 
 
TOPIC: Gift to Rosedale Elementary School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation, totaling $5,100, from the Rosedale Elementary PTA to Rosedale 
Elementary School.  

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This gift will be used to purchase iPads and cases for classroom use. This gift, coupled 
with Title I funds, will allow for multiple mobile learning devices to be placed in each 
classroom for remediation and enrichment purposes.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


